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Dear Beef Producer, 

Enclosed is the information on the upcoming Statesville Feeder Calf Sales to held at Harward Brothers Livestock Market at Turnersburg. 

We are planning one regular Graded Feeder Calf sale on August 24th. There will be a 300 head minimum consignment to ensure a good sale. 

If you have any questions regarding the sale, please feel free to call your local agent or Laura Elmore at (704) 873-0507. 

We will do our best to assist you in marketing your feeder cattle as successfully as possible. 

Sincerely, 



Laura Elmore 
Iredell County Center 
North Carolina Cooperative Extension Service 

s 2017

e oring e el s Col i o gt 4 Tt 0 et
i e o o st o

[ —

.

e e




